
OPEN HOUSE 
Dear Students, 
 
 Open House is an opportunity for student body to come 
together and interact with the Principal by sharing their 
suggestions and inputs. Your contribution will make a difference 
in the day to day running of the college and make your education 
experience at Xavier’s fruitful. 
 

We will have our Open House from 10.45 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. 
in the TOXA Lounge (Above Canteen) on January 25, 2025 
(Saturday). All students are welcome. 
 

 
Date: January 24, 2025.     Principal 


